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NEWSLETTER  
Friday 6th September 2019 

 

 

School Photographer – Monday 23rd September 
The photographer will be in school on Monday 23rd September to take the children’s photos.  If 
you would like your child to have their photo taken with siblings who do not attend Etherley Lane Primary can we 
please ask that you bring all of the children to the main entrance at 8.10am where you will be taken through to the 
hall for photos.  Siblings who do attend Etherley Lane Primary will be brought by staff to have their photos taken 
together during the school day. 

 

Pyjamas for Bahamas – Friday 20th September 
Next Friday we will be asking children to come to school in either their pyjamas or dressed in the colours of the 
Bahamas flag yellow, blue and black and to donate 50p to the Red Cross Hurricane Dorian Relief Fund.  I am sure 
you have all seen the devastation caused by Hurricane Dorian in the Bahamas and we decided that we would like to 
raise funds towards this good cause. 

 

School Harvest Assembly 
As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations we will be having an assembly on the morning of Wednesday 25th 
September.  We are also asking as part of this celebration for children to donate items for the Woodhouse Close 
Foodbank.  Can children please bring their donations into school by Monday 23rd September.  Items that have been 
suggested are: UHT milk, pasta sauce, pasta, rice, pot noodle or similar, instant mash, cereal, jam or marmalade, 
biscuits, tea, coffee, sugar, toilet rolls, tooth brush, toothpaste, shower gel, deodorant, nappies. 
 

Children’s Lunches 
If your child is changing their lunch option from school meal to packed lunch or packed lunch to school meal you 
must inform the school office giving 2 weeks’ notice. 
 

Destination Judo 
Children will be taking part in taster sessions with Destination Judo who are coming into school on Tuesday 24th 
September, Wednesday 25th September and Friday 27th September. 
 

Star of the Week 
In celebration assembly today, teachers awarded a Star of the Week to one person in each class –  
 

Mrs Elder’s Class Patrick Y Mrs Coxon/Miss Navin’s Class Rebecca W 

Mrs Jones’ Class Jimi L Miss Wilkinson’s Class Bradley R 

Mrs Jeavons’ Class Libby S Mr Holt’s Class Sophie H 

Mrs Wakes’ Class Jake L Mrs Summerson’s Class Mia J 

Miss Strophair’s Class Jack D Mr Soulsby’s Class Olivia W 

Miss Burkill’s Class Cole R   

 
Congratulations to all of the children - Keep up the good behaviour everyone – it could be you! ☺  
 

Dates for the diary 
Monday 23rd September All school School photographer 

Tueday 24th September  Year 2, Year 3 and 
Year 4 

Destination Judo taster sessions 

Wednesday 25th 
September 

Year 1, Year 4 and 
Year 5 

Destination Judo taster sessions 

Friday 27th September  Year 5 and Year 6 Destination Judo taster sessions 

Monday 30th September  Year 5 Handball, St. John’s Comprehensive 

 
 
 

Mrs K A Lee 

Headteacher 
 


